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November Prayer Letter 

    Church update: 

 

                                                                           Salvations: 

                                                                                  

 

 

  The rainy season:  

 

Prayer requests: 

-Pray for us to stay healthy through malaria season  

-Pray for Ashley to have a safe and healthy pregnancy  

- Pray for the new believers as they begin their new walk with the Lord 

-Pray for those who lost crops and will struggle to feed their families this 

year 
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CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 After a lot of hassle, we were able to get 

authorization to put up a new sign at the road letting 

people know where the church is.  This has already 

helped immensely when inviting people to church.   

Since there are no street addresses it can often be 

difficult to give directions.  Since we put up the sign 

almost everyone we have invited has said they have 

seen our sign in passing.  Please pray that God will use 

this sign to make it easier for people to find our church. 

 I am very excited to report that we had 

multiple decisions to follow Christ this month 

at the church.  We had the young man pictured 

on the far right, Ibrahim realized his need for a 

savior after visiting the church.  He has been 

very faithful even coming to help with our 

monthly evangelism campaigns.  We also had a  

woman named Patricia accept Christ as her Lord 

and Savior after coming to the church for about 

a month.  Please pray for these 2 new Christians 

as they begin their walk with the Lord.  

 The rainy season has officially ended here 

in Burkina Faso.  That means I won't be getting 

my car stuck in the mud anymore. This year 

most people got less rain than they needed to 

have a good harvest.  Many have lost much of 

their crops.  This will mean that the prices on 

grain will go up and many people will struggle to 

have enough to eat this year.  Please pray for the 

people who are affected. 


